
Invitation to Join The Shaw Prize Public Forum 2018 
 

Dear Student, 

 

In order to encourage the public particularly students to meet the 2018 Shaw Laureates and learn 

about their challenges and their joy in their research work, the Shaw Prize Foundation and the Hong 

Kong Science Museum will again jointly organize a public forum with details as below. HKU is 

invited to send 10 participants to the Public Forum, including Undergraduate and Postgraduate 

students. 

 

The Shaw Prize Public Forum 2018 

 

Date: Friday, 28 September 2018 

 

Time: 2:00pm – 5:00pm  

Attendees are expected to arrive at least 15 minutes earlier at the Forum venue, 

more information will be sent to attendees by email later 

 

Venue: Lecture Hall, 1/F, Hong Kong Science Museum 

 

 

If you are interested, please fill in the online application form 

http://wp.cedars.hku.hk/form/ShawPrize on or before 12 noon, 6 September, 2018 (Thur). The 

selected participants will be informed by CEDARS via email on or before 20 September, 2018. 

 

All those who are interested in attending the Public Forum are recommended to visit the website 

www.shawprize.org to view the introduction on the Shaw Laureates 2018 and their work. You may 

also understand them more by viewing the Special Feature Stories on the Shaw Laureates on the 

following TVB programmes: 

 

Pearl Channel – “The Shaw 

Prize 2018” 

(English) 

Monday, 10 September 2018 (Chapter 1) 

Monday, 17 September 2018 (Chapter 2) 

20:00 – 20:30 

Jade – “The Shaw Prize 

2018” (邵逸夫獎 2018) 

(Chinese) 

Sunday, 16 September 2018 (Chapter 1) 

Sunday, 23 September 2018 (Chapter 2) 

19:00 – 19:30 

 

Should you have any enquiries please email to: cedars-programmes@hku.hk. Thank you. 

 

Best regards, 

Ada Leung 

Senior Student Advising Officer (Student Development) 

CEDARS 
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